Hess, Raymond

Subject: FW: South Main Street Pilot - Survey Available

From: Naheedy, Cyrus <CNaheedy@a2gov.org>
Sent: Tuesday, March 1, 2022 10:08 AM
Subject: South Main Street Pilot - Survey Available

Good afternoon,

You are receiving this email because you have been identified as a potential stakeholder for the South Main Street Pilot
project. As part of the 2021 Healthy Streets program, the city temporarily reconfigured South Main Street between
Packard and Stadium Blvd. The city is now evaluating how the pilot has performed to determine if the configuration
could be made permanent. Project materials, including preliminary data from the pilot project, are available at the
project webpage: a2gov.org/SouthMainPilot.

The city would like to hear from those who have or continue to use this area of South Main Street. Please take a
moment to complete this survey, which will close at 5 PM on March 21, 2022.

Regards,
Cyrus Naheedy

Cyrus Naheedy, PE (he, him, his) | Transportation Engineer

City of Ann Arbor | Guy C. Larcom City Hall | 301 E. Huron, 4th Floor - Ann Arbor - MI - 48104
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